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GeorgiaFIRST Financials  
Announcement A19-046  

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

TO:  GeorgiaFIRST PeopleSoft Financials Users 

POSTED: November 1, 2019 

SUBJECT:  Updated General Ledger Business Processes Available Now 

 
As of November 1, 2019 all General Ledger business processes were updated and 
posted to the GeorgiaFIRST website.  Additionally, the General Ledger Business 
Process Index was updated to reflect these changes.  
 
The business processes for each General Ledger category are loaded as a zip file on 
the website and may be accessed by clicking on the category link, opening the 
compressed file, and double clicking the PDF file for the business process to open. 
 
 
MORE INFORMATION AND SUPPORT:  For business impact issues, contact the ITS 
Helpdesk at helpdesk@usg.edu or via the ITS Customer Services website. 
 
 

 

https://www.usg.edu/gafirst-fin/documentation/category/general_ledger_and_commitment_control
mailto:helpdesk@usg.edu
https://www.usg.edu/customer_services/about_us/contact

